
State Water Resources Control Board
Notice of Public Meeting

Potential Consolidation of Cutler Public Utility District 
with Orosi Public Utility District
Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 6:00pm

This meeting will be held at:
Cutler Elementary School

40532 Rd 128, Cutler, CA 93615
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) invites you to attend a 
public meeting to learn about the potential for Orosi Public Utility District (Orosi PUD) to 
supply drinking water to Cutler Public Utility District (Cutler PUD).

BACKGROUND
In August 2022, the State Water Board issued a compliance order to Cutler PUD for the 
violation of the 1,2,3-trichloropropane (1,2,3-TCP) maximum contaminant level. On May 
8, 2023, the State Water Board issued a letter to Cutler PUD initiating the mandatory 
consolidation process. The first step in the process is to provide a six-month period for 
Cutler PUD and Orosi PUD to negotiate consolidation voluntarily. This public meeting is 
an opportunity to inform Cutler PUD customers on the consolidation process and allow 
for public comment.

LANGUAGE SERVICES
This meeting will be held in English with Spanish language interpretation. If you would 
like to request interpretation services in another language, please contact Marina Perez 
at (916) 327-8508 or SAFER@waterboards.ca.gov by September 26, 2023.

ACCESSIBILITY
Telecommunications device for the deaf (TDD) users may contact the California Relay 
Service at: (800) 735-2929 or voice line at (800) 735-2922. 

HOW TO SUBMIT PUBLIC COMMENTS – DEADLINE OCTOBER 17, 2023
Mail:  Caitlin Juarez 

State Water Resources Control Board – Division of Drinking Water
265 W. Bullard Ave, Suite 101, Fresno, CA 93704

Email: ddw-socalengagement@waterboards.ca.gov 

MEETING MATERIALS-   For more information visit https://bit.ly/DDW-consolidations.
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